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AGENDA - Regular Meeting - Thursday, June 7, 2017 
Essex Town Hall – Conference Room B – 7:30 p.m. 

 
1.   Call to Order and Roll Call 
 
2.    Public Comment 
 
3.    Old Business to include: 
       A.   Preserve Reports 
              -     Viney Hill Brook Preserve 

a. Blockage of Culvert below Right of Way Road Cedar Grove Terrace 
b. Request Town Funds for Beaver Management 
c. Request Waiver of Town of Essex Land Use Application fees 

               d.   Discuss Flooding of and Remediation for Broadwalk 
               e.   Kiosk 
               f.    Other 
               -     Bushy Hill Preserve 
               -     Canfield-Meadow Woods 
        B.    Other 
 
4.    New Business to include: 
        A.  Discuss Reconfiguration of Viney Hill Brook Park Trail Maps 
        B.  Other 
 
5.    Financial Report 
 
6.    Approval of Minutes 
 
7.    Inland/Wetlands Report 
       
8.    Correspondence 
 
9.    Adjournment 

Next regularly scheduled meeting will be 
conducted on July 8, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. -Room B 

Essex Town Hall – 29 West Avenue 

 


